
COLORADO 
Department of Public 
Health & Environment 

August 1, 2017 

Mr. Marlin Mullet 
Chief Executive Officer 
Twin Landfill Corporation 
P.O. Box 774362 
Steamboat Springs, CO 80477 

Certified Mail# 7016 1370 0000 0816 0914 
Return Receipt Requested 

RE: Final Compliance Order on Consent for the Milner Landfill 

Dear Mr. Mullet: 

Enclosed please find two (2) executed copies of the Final Compliance Order on 
Consent between the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment, 
Hazardous Materials and Waste Management Division (the "Division") and Twin 
Landfill Corporation ("Twin Enviro") regarding the Milner Landfill. Please have Mr. 
Liman sign both copies as soon as possible. Keep one copy for your records and return 
the other copy to the Division at the address listed below. 

We appreciate your efforts to finalize the Order. If you have any questions regarding 
the enclosed item, please contact me at (303) 692-3386. 

Sincerely, () I ~ 
1 

/ 

l/!_m~~ 
Edward Smith, Compliance Assurance. Unit Leader 
Solid Waste and Materials Management Program 
Hazardous Materials and Waste Management 

Enclosure 

ec wl enclosure: Les Liman, Twin Landfill Corporation 
Brian Long, HMWMD 
Dan Miller, Off ice of the Attorney General 
Luke Schneider, Twin Landfill Corporation 
Curt Stovall, HMWMD 








































